April SMS

Date	SMS
2 nd April 2018	Dear parent, Please note that the Term 3 fees for the year 2017-18 is now due. Kindly visit our Accounts Department from 2-04-2018 to 5-04-2018 between 9 am and 2pm and thereafter, between 7:30 am to 3:30 pm to make the payment. Kindly ignore this message if the payment is already made.
5 th April 2018	Dear Parents We hope that our students had a restful break, and we would like to remind you that Quran program will resume on Sun 8Th April from 7-7:45 am. Make sure students arrive on time please. Thank you. Dear Parents, We hope our students had a restful break. We look forward to
	welcoming them back on Sunday 8th April 2018.
8 th April 2018	Dear Parents, Please check your email for important makeup exam information form SZPAG.
9 th April 2018	Dear Parents, Please check your email for important makeup exam information form SZPAG.
	Dear Parent, We would like to welcome the fathers in on Wednesday beginning at 12:30 for a father son afternoon.
	Dear Parents, Orders for Class photos has been extended for this week, if you would like to place an order for the photos please drop the envelopes in the order boxes which are located in the EC and elementary building by the end of this week.
11 th April 2018	Dear Parents, SZPAG would like to congratulate all parents and students on the occasion of Israa and Miraj and we would like to inform you that as per the instruction of The Department of Education and Knowledge, the school will remain open Tomorrow Thursday 12th April.

12th April 2018

Dear Parents (KG-Gr5)

Please be informed that on Monday 16th April, from 3:30-6:00, and Tuesday, 17th April, from 1:15-4:00pm, are parents' meetings with your child's teacher. On April 17th, will be early dismissal for parent meetings, please arrange for pick-up of your child by 12:50.

School hours will be as normal on Monday 16th April. Thank you

Dear Parents (Gr6-12),

Please be informed that on Tuesday, 17th April, from 1:15-4:00pm, and Wednesday 18thApril, from 3:30-6:00, are parents' meetings with your daughter's teacher. On April 17th, will be early dismissal for parent meetings, please arrange for pick-up of your child by 12:50.

School hours will be as normal on Wednesday 18th April. Thank you

Dear Parents.

Kind reminder: Grade 1 Vaccination varicella 2nd dose will be on Sunday 15th of April at the school clinic.

Dear Parents,

According to ADEK requirement, we will need to report the students names who you did not update their ID information. So kindly submit the original Emirates ID for your child to the registration office.

Dear Parents,

Kindly be informed that there will be a health-screening program for students of Grade 1, 5 & 9 from 17th to 26th of April at the school clinic for only those who have submitted the parent consent form.

Reminder

According to ADEK requirement, we will need to report the students names who you did not update their ID information. So kindly submit the original Emirates ID for your child to the registration office.

Dear Parents.

The unit descriptions and assessment dates for Term 3 are now available on our website. Please use the following link to access

English website: http://szpag.com/girls/curriculum-2 Arabic website: http://szpag.com/ar/girls/curriculum-2

Dear Parents (KG-Gr5),

Reminder today, from 3:30-6:00, and tomorrow, 17th April, from 1:15-4:00 pm, are parents' meetings with your child's teacher. tomorrow Tuesday, will be early dismissal for parent meetings, please arrange for pick-up of your child by 12:50. Thank you.

16th April 2018

	Dear Parents (Gr6-12), Please be informed that on Tuesday, 17th April, from 1:15- 4:00pm, and Wednesday 18thApril, from 3:30-6:00, are parents' meetings with your daughter's teacher. On April 17th, will be early dismissal for parent meetings, please arrange for pick-up of your child by 12:50. School hours will be as normal on Wednesday 18th April. Thank you
	Dear parents of new KG1 students, Please submit your child's original Emirates ID card, Parents' original Emirates ID card to the school registrar to register her/him officially in Abu Dhabi Department of Education and Knowledge system eSIS before the end of this month
17 th April 2018	Reminder: Dear Parents, Please be informed that on Tuesday, 17 th April, from 1:15-4:00pm, and Wednesday 18 th April, from 3:30-6:00, are parents' meetings with your daughter's teacher. On April 17 th , will be early dismissal for parent meetings, please arrange for pick-up of your child by 12:50. School hours will be as normal on Wednesday 18 th April. Thank you
19 th April 2018	Dear Grade 12 parents, Please check your email for Grade 12 Term 3 exam information.
	Dear Parents, SZPAG values your feedback, we would appreciate if you would complete ADEK's survey that was sent to your email recently or by clicking on below link: English: http://bit.ly/aradekparent2018 Arabic: http://bit.ly/enadekparent2018
22 nd April 2018	Reminder for the parents of new KG1 students, Please submit your child's original Emirates ID card, Parents' original Emirates ID card to the school registrar to register her/him officially in Abu Dhabi Department of Education and Knowledge system eSIS before the end of this month.
	Dear Parents, Your child's lunch will be stopped unless the outstanding debt is paid, payment can be made by cash daily from 7:30-9:00 am and 1:30-3:30pm in the main reception (Gate1) or online, ignore reminder if payment is paid.

26 nd April 2018	Dear Parents, SZPAG values your feedback, we would appreciate if you would complete ADEK's survey that was sent to your email recently or by clicking on below link: English: http://bit.ly/aradekparent2018 Arabic: http://bit.ly/enadekparent2018
	Dear Parents, We would like to remind you that Thursday 3rd of May, is a professional development training day for teachers, so there will be no school for students.
	Dear Parents, We would like to remind you that Thursday 3rd of May, is a professional development training day for teachers, so there will be no school for students.
	Dear Grade 12 Parents, Please check your email for an Amended Grade 12 examination schedule and letter about MOE exams.
30 th April 2018	Dear Parents, If you did not confirm your child's re-enrollment in SZPAG for the next academic year, kindly confirm it by visiting the accounts department and pay 5% of the fees from May 1st 2018 until the end of the month. Please note that all needed information is included in the re-enrolment form that was sent earlier to your email.
	Dear Parents, Please check your email for important information about MAP testing.